
 
 
11th June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent and Carer 

Small Schools Transition Day 5th July 2021 

In addition to the main Transition Day (on the 6th July 2021), each year the school also runs 
an additional transition day called Small Schools Day. This day is for children who are 
coming in smaller groups from their primary schools, typically where 5 or less students are 
coming to Axe Valley Academy. It is an opportunity to meet some new friends ahead of the 
main transition day and also have another look around the school and meet some of the 
staff. 

I would like to invite your child to attend. 

Students need to arrive at the bus park entrance by 9:30am and will need to be collected 
from there at 3:00pm. When you drop students off and collect them, please can we ask that 
it is only one adult and that you maintain good social distancing. 

Snacks will be provided during the day, but students will need to bring a packed lunch or 
money (approximately £3.00) to buy lunch. IF your child is eligible for free school meals we 
will provide a meal. 

If the weather is good, we may go onto the field and play rounders. It would be a good idea 
to bring a pair of trainers, but no other equipment is needed. 

If transport is a problem, please get in touch and we will work hard to find a solution. 

Please could you confirm attendance by emailing Mrs Tresserras (Assistant SENCO and 
Transition Team) using the address ttresserras@axevalley.devon.sch.uk by Monday 21st 
June. Alternatively please telephone the school on 01297 32146. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Rupert Carr 
Year Leader 
 
 


